Circular No.: 18-011
Date:
    15 January 2018
To:
     ALL LAGUNA RESIDENTS

Subject:  BIODEGRADABLE PLASTIC BAGS FOR GARBAGE DISPOSAL 
We would like to inform all unit owners/residents that you may now claim from the Concierge your complimentary 100 pieces of biodegradable plastic bags for the 1st quarter of the year.

 
Should residents wish to get more than the allocated number, they may purchase additional trash bags for a minimum of 100 pieces at cost for Php50.00 at the Admin Office.

Apology also for the long- delayed renovation of the garbage chute.  Wednesday this week - 17 January 2018,  RWSI will commence fixing the damaged  plate.
Thank you for usual patience and understanding.  
THESS M. FLORES          
Head Property Manager
